
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This letter is to inform you that on Thursday, 
March 16th the grade 6 students will be 
heading to Winnipeg to visit the Manitoba 
Museum and watch the Winnipeg Symphony 
Orchestra’s Adventures in Music series. 
 
In order to make this day a success, please be aware of the following 
details: 

- Buses will be leaving the school at 9:00 in the morning. 
- We will arrive at the MB Museum for a self-guided tour as well as a 

tour of the National Geographic Earth Explorers exhibit from 10:30 – 
12:00. 

- Lunch will follow at 12:00, please ensure that your child has a bagged 
lunch with them, as there is nowhere for them to buy lunch during 
the day. 

- Following lunch, we will head upstairs to the Centennial Concert Hall 
for the WSO’s production of Adventures in Music. 

- The performance will run from 1:00 to 2:00. 
- Students will arrive back at school around 3:30, in time for the end of 

the day.  
 
To make this day possible we are in need of volunteers to accompany us 
throughout the day to our various activities and destinations.  If you are 
able to volunteer with your child’s class please contact your child’s teacher 
for further information. 
 
*Please return the attached permission form with $10.00 to your child’s 
teacher by Thursday, March 9th. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Stonybrook Middle School 

 
Stonybrook Middle School is arranging a field trip to The Manitoba Museum/Winnipeg 
Symphony Orchestra on March 16, 2017.    The students will be leaving the school at 9:00 and 
should return around 3:30.   
 
THIS FORM MUST BE READ AND SIGNED BY EVERY STUDENT WHO WISHES TO 
PARTICIPATE AND BY A PARENT OR GUARDIAN OF A PARTICIPATING STUDENT. 
 
ELEMENTS OF RISK – Informed Consent 
Transportation – to and from venues by school bus 
 
1: Vehicle travel in a school bus. 
2: Pedestrian traffic. 
 
Please notify us of any food allergies if it applies, please also have emergency medical supplies available, if the student 
requires same, ex. epi-pens, allergy medication, broncho-dilators, etc. 
        
These risks result from the nature of the activities and can occur without any fault on either part of the student, or the 
School Board or its employees or agents, or the facilities where the events are taking place. By choosing to participate 
in these activities, you are assuming the risk of an accident occurring. The chance of an accident occurring can be 
reduced by carefully following instructions at all times while engaged in the activity. 
 
If you choose to participate in this field trip, you must understand that you will bear the responsibility for any accident 
that might occur. The Hanover School Division does not provide an accidental death, disability, dismemberment or 
medical expenses insurance on behalf of the students participating in this activity. 
****************************************************************************** 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
We have read the above; we understand that in participating in going to the Manitoba Museum /Winnipeg 
Symphony Orchestra listed above, we are assuming the risks associated with doing so. 
 
Signature of Student: _________________________________     Date: __________________________ 
 
Signature of Parent: _________________________________       Date: _________________________ 
 
PERMISSION 
I give _________________________ permission to participate in going to the _________________as 
listed above. 
 
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian: ________________________________ Date: ____________________ 
 
VOLUNTEER 
I am able to volunteer on this day to accompany my child’s class.  ____ yes  ____ no 
I have completed the Child Abuse Registry for Hanover School Division.  ___ yes  ___ no (please note: if 
you complete the form prior to the field trip, you are allowed to volunteer) 
 
Name of Volunteer:  ________________________________  


